







This communication is important for all secondary residents of the Anzère, Ayent and Arbaz. We invite you to read it carefully.

Dear secondary residents,

We hope you are well and that you were able to fully enjoy the pleasures of the mountains this winter with the great snow conditions. As spring begins to show its face, we are delighted to share some information with you to make your stays in our beautiful resort even more enjoyable.



Anzère Culture : March 23, 5:00 PM

We are pleased to invite you to the Constituent General Assembly of the brand-new Anzère Culture Association. This assembly, which will take place this **Saturday, March 23, at 5:00 PM** at the Zodiaque, marks the beginning of a new era of collaboration and cultural expression within our community. Come and share your ideas, passions, and energy to build together a rich and diverse cultural program for our region.

Discover the association



Hérens Cow Tour : April 13 & 14

Get ready to experience the excitement of the cow fights that will take place on April 13 and 14 in Blignou (Ayent). These impressive spectacles feature our majestic Hérens cows, competing to establish their dominance. In addition to the fights, on Saturday, April 13, we will organize a Raclette Festival where you can taste various cheeses in a warm and friendly atmosphere. It's a perfect opportunity to indulge while enjoying the show and the company of your friends and neighbours.

Take advantage of reduced rates if you book in advance:

1 Entry + 5 raclettes = CHF 30.-2 Entries + 2x5 raclettes = CHF 55.-

All the details about this event



The Anzère Liberté pass offers you a multitude of advantages and discounts for various activities in the region. Anzère Liberty is valid from June 1st to October 31st and like last year, the passes will be sent to you by email between May 27th and 31st. Old passes will no longer be valid, and without a new QR code = no benefits! For secondary residents for whom we do not have an email address, we invite you to come to the Tourist Office starting from May 27th to retrieve your passes.

All the information you need



The ski area remains open until April the 7th!

We look forward to seeing you soon in Anzère or the villages!

We are of course at your disposal.

Please do not hesitate to contact us: 027 399 28 00 - info@anzere.ch

We are also happy to welcome you at the tourist office from Monday to Saturday from 08:30 to 12:30 and from 14:00 to 18:00 and on Sunday from 09:00 to 12:00.



